
Dear Commuter Boat, Bus and RIDE Supporter:   

  
By signing this petition you are asking the Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority (MBTA) and Mass. Department 

of Transportation (MassDOT) to maintain the commuter boat, bus service and The Ride at their current levels of service.  

This petition will be presented to MBTA and MassDOT officials prior to the conclusion of their public hearings. 

             NAME    ADDRESS            E-MAIL 

THE RIDE 

January, 2012 
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